
 

 

  

  

 

 

 
Diversity Day – Friday 21st October 

 

26TH September 2022 

 

Dear parents and families, 

 

At Willow, our curriculum has been designed to teach the children to celebrate everyone’s differences and 

Respect is central to our core ASPIRE values. Our group of pupil leaders called the ‘Diversity 

Ambassadors’ have the job to promote diversity across the school. 

 

Diversity Ambassadors have organised a special day on Friday 21st October called ‘Diversity Day’ 

where each class and year group will learn about what the word ‘Diversity’ means, why it is important to 

society and to celebrate the diversity in our school community.  

 

Children will be invited to talk about what makes them unique; this could be linked to their heritage or 

family, languages they speak, a disability, a talent, interest or hobby they may have so if your child would 

like to contribute to this, please encourage them to do so and share on our school home learning platform 

‘SeeSaw.’ 

 

For a donation of £1 through ParentPay, children will be allowed to come to school dressed in colourful 

clothes to represent the rainbow or cultural or religious clothes that represent their faith or heritage. 

Please do not go to any expense to buy anything new for this, we only want the children to wear something 

they already have. The Diversity Ambassadors have asked for the funds raised to be split between the 

school to buy more Non-Fiction books for pupils to enjoy.  
 

Each class will create a whole class poster that will be displayed in school and we will share the outcomes 

with parents through our website and newsletter.  

 

Yours Sincerely,  

Mrs M Cullen 

Assistant Principal/Diversity Ambassador   

Willow Primary School 

 


